Dear Valued Customer,

As part of our commitment to maintaining electric safety, we will be in
your neighborhood in the coming weeks to inspect trees and shrubs
that may be located too close to our powerlines. No action is
required by you at this time. If tree work is needed on your property,
we will advise you of next steps. If we are unable to reach you, we will
leave a door hanger at your property.

What you can expect
¢ You may see PG&E contractor trucks and other equipment in the
area.
e All personell are reqired to carry valid photo identification and will
provide it upon request..

For questions

If you have questions, please email our Vegetation Customer
Engagement Team at treesafety@pge.com or call 1-800-564-5080.
You can learn more about this important preventative safety work at
pge.com/trees

Thank you for your cooperation as we work to enhance the safety and
reliability of our system.




